OCC Golfers Finish 2000 in a Blaze of Glory at Waialae

By Phil Sevier

2000 was another wonderful year for the OCC Golfers. We had ten tournaments this year. In addition to our countless eager warriors of the green we welcomed many new faces. A hearty MAHALO goes out to the many people who contributed their time to make it all possible.

We tried something new in 2000, Tournament Captains to run each monthly event. From my perspective it was a great success. While we have a few volunteers for this year we need many more . . . So, don't be bashful call me at 262-0568 and let me know the month that is best for you!

2001 Club Championship . . . Best Two Rounds out of Three:

March 6th Hickam's Mamala Bay 1st Tee Time 9 a.m.
April 9th Kaneohe's Klipper 11:30 a.m. Mini Shotgun
May 9th Navy Marine 1st Tee Time 11:25 double tees

To enter you must have an established handicap that will be approved by the committee. Tournament venue and rules will be posted on the bulletin boards and will be available in the Golf Folder at the Front Desk along with sign up sheets.

Strat Whiting is the new Handicap Chairman. If you have any questions or want to establish a handicap, call him @ 737-6623. Mahalo to Richard Ferguson who got us started up again.

COME OUT AND JOIN THE FUN!

The schedule for 2001 is as follows:

Feb. 9 Links at Turtle Bay
March 6 Hickam-Mamala Bay
April 9 Kaneohe-Klipper
May 9 Navy Marine

June 14 Mid Pac (tentative)

July 11 Leilehua
August TBA Oahu CC
Sept. 6 Olomana
Oct. 17 Kalakaua
Nov. TBA Wajalae

Check the bulletin Boards and the Golf Folder for the final schedule. We are using email and fax to try to reach all those who wish to participate. Therefore it is important that we have your up to date information. If you don't have either one please get a copy of the schedule and check the Bulletin Board frequently or call the Front Desk for the most up to date happenings.